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By Catherine Skrzypinski

The Mexican government enacted labor and tax laws in April
2021 that prohibit the outsourcing of workers. Several experts
said Mexico's amended outsourcing rules will have a significant
impact on companies that hire subcontractors.

Click here to read the complete article on SHRM.org


